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April 1, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF ITEM WITHDRAWN FROM OPEN MEETING 
 

Re: Related to the Commission’s proceeding to develop a policy statement addressing 
alternatives to traditional cost of service rate making, Docket U-210590 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission hereby notifies interested persons in this docket that the interim policy 
statement will not be presented or discussed during the regularly scheduled Open Meeting on 
Thursday, April 11, 2024. Rather, the policy statement will be issued subject to the 
Administrative Procedure Act, Revised Code of Washington (RCW) chapter 34.05, which 
governs policy statements, rulemakings, and adjudications. 
 
The Commission expects the interim policy statement will be issued no later than Monday, April 
15, 2024. 
 
If you have questions regarding this proceeding or the information contained in this Notice, you 
may contact Amy Andrews, Accounting and Energy Policy Advisor, at (360) 664-1228, or by 
email at amy.andrews@utc.wa.gov. 
 
 
 
 
/s/ JEFF KILLIP 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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